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I support HB4161. Our Children and Grandchildren need to have the freedom to 

choose which school and method of education they wish to receive. The current 

indoctrination method of many of our educators might be fine if we wish to have a 

future workforce of "puppets". But what made this country great in the past was a 

group of free thinkers who believed that "We hold these truths to be self-evident, that 

all men are created equal, that they are endowed by their Creator with certain 

unalienable Rights, that among these are Life, Liberty and the pursuit of Happiness." 

Please support HB4161 with me. 

Thank You 

Lee Richey 


